
ann@kalahikiconsulting.com 
PO Box 325 
Olympia WA 98507 
360.561.9717 

February 22, 2024 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Docket UW-230555 Summit View Water Works, LLC 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

On June 30, 2023, Summit View Water Works, LLC (SVWW or the Company) filed a general rate case 
(UW-230555) with the Utilities and Transportation Commission, to become effective November 1, 2023. 

The Company submits the following information in support of its presentation at the February 22, 2024, 
open meeting, when the Company verbally withdrew this general rate case. 

1) Open Meeting presentation notes.
2) Detailed SVWW UTC timeline since coming under UTC regulation.
3) Three email chains between commission staff and the company.

Summit View Water Works looks forward to working collaboratively with staff during all future filings.  

Please send any questions to me at ann@kalahikiconsulting.com or call 360.561.9717. 

Sincerely, 

Ann LaRue, CPA 
Owner – Kalahiki Consulting LLC 
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